
From: Bill Verge [mailto:keyscgcutters@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 12:22 PM 
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Richard Klitnick 
 
I am against the removal of Richard from the planning board. 
His 13 years of service and experience should not be just ignored and he should be allowed to 
finish his term. Richard has been an outstanding public servant and has guided the board to 
correct and un-biased decisions as well as added years of experience to writing new code and 
comprehensive plan updates. 
 
Regards, 
Bill Verge 
Former City Commissioner 
 
Bill Verge, Executive Director, USCGC INGHAM (WHEC-35 ) Memorial Museum a 501(c)(3) 
non-profit veteran operated organization. www.uscgcingham.org 
305-395-9554 
PLEASE visit our website at www.uscgcingham.org and donate to help us save this historic 
national landmark! 
 
 


